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Washington, DC. -  The Administrative Council for Terminal Attachments (ACTA) 
is pleased to announce the launch of a new Part68.org website and ACTA Online 
Filing (AOF) system. While the most obvious component of the website upgrades is a 
fresher “look and feel,” the new Part68.org (http://www.part68.org) sports more than just 
a face lift of new colors and layout. The new site adds new features and functionality to 
the ACTA online filing system for Part 68 approved terminal equipment, better organizes 
and displays relevant content for ease of use, and enhances accessibility for users with 
disabilities.   
 
In responding to feedback from users of the ACTA Online Filing (AOF) system, 
improvements to the AOF are designed to increase user productivity by decreasing the 
amount of time needed by an authorized submitter to file, revise, maintain and edit 
information filed to the ACTA database of approved Part 68 terminal equipment.  New 
features of the AOF includes the ability for users to suspend a filing session for later 
completion and the flexibility of users to create a single filer account for multiple 
Responsible Party Codes (RPC) or accounts.  Upgrades to AOF are also intended to 
minimize the number of filing errors to the database. 
 
Combined with the introduction of new features and functions, other changes to the filing 
process and website interface have been made.  AOF users or filers should review 
account registration criteria for completeness, and re-assign relevant RPC information to 
accounts as appropriate.  
 
As questions may arise regarding the use of the new website and AOF system, please 
send any inquiries by email to the ACTA Secretariat (acta@atis.org), or by telephone at 
(202) 628-6380.   
 
 


